
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, August 29, 2018 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Pizza Dippers  
 Turkey Ham and Cheese on a bun  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
   
BIRTHDAYS:   Sarah Kutlich      
 

 
1. Attention 7th and 8th grade girls! Basketball tryouts for 7th and 8th grade will be held 

tomorrow Thursday, August 30th from 3:30-5:15. Sign up by the girls’ locker room, if 
interested. Please arrange ahead of time to be picked up after the tryouts as there will 
be no bus available at the end of the tryouts.. If you have any questions see Mr. Olson. 
Go Tigers! 

 
2. Gurrie Boys Softball is still looking for a few more boys to fill out our Roster. If you are 

interested in still being able to join the Boys Softball Team, we will be having a meeting, 
until 4, in Ms Quinn’s room 102A, tomorrow, Thursday until 4. Please see Coach Quinn 
or Gjoni with any questions! 

 
3. The first EMM Meeting of the year will be Monday, September 10th right after school in 

Mrs. Kulaga’s room. Both 7th and 8th graders are welcome. The first service project of 
the year will be a just few days after the first meeting –Thursday, September 13th. EMM 
will be volunteering at Project CURE right after school on the 13th. See you at the first 
meeting.  
 

 
 
  

 


